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CONSULATE GENERAL OF INDIA
55 Nguyen Dinh Chieu Street, District 3
Ho Chi Minh City (Vietnam)

Telephone: (84-8) 38237050, Fax: (84-8) 38237047
E-mail: cgihcmc@hcm.vnn.vn
Website:http://www.india-consulate.org.vn

Urgent
Scholarship Notice

No. HCM/321/1/2013 30" January 2013

The Consulate General of India in Ho Chi Minh City presents its compliments to
Vietnam National University Ho Chi Minh City and has honour to inform that under India—
Vietnam Culture Exchange Program, Government of India is pleased to offer four (04)
scholarships under Education Exchange Programme (EEP) and six (06) scholarships under
General Cultural Scholarship Scheme (GCSS) scholarships in Southern Vietnam for 2013-
2014 academic session beginning from June/July 2013 to meritorious Vietnamese
students for pursuing graduate/ post graduate studies in India.

2 The Consulate General of India has also the honour to request Vietnam National
University Ho Chi Minh City to nominate suitable/eligible candidates for the above EEP
and GCSS. Six sets of application for each candidate need to submit to this Consulate
General. Kindly note that those are not serious students or have serious health problems
are not expected to be nominated. Airfare is not provided to the students under EEP and
GCSS. The candidates are required to have sufficient proficiency in English and to meet
the eligibility criteria of the university/educational institution chosen by them.

3. The General instruction to applicants for EEP/GCSS scholarships 2013-14 including
the application (i) form for Indian Cultural Council Relations (ICCR) scholarships for
foreign nationals for the academic year 2013-14; the proforma for health check up (ii);
the General instructions to applicants (iii) can be downloaded from http://www.india-
consulate.org.vn(link: http://www.india-consulate.org.vn/edu/en/4/e/iccr-cep/gcss.ajun).
The website http://www.indembassy.com.vn (scholarships and programmes) can also be
accessed for more information.

4, The last date of receipt of applications in the Consulate is February 22, 2013.

5. The Consulate General of India in Ho Chi Minh City avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to Vietnam National University Ho Chi Minh City the assurances of its highest
consideration.
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